
 

 

September 2013 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Early Closure – Thursday 26th September 2013  

  

Thursday 26th September 2013 will be Sackville School’s Open Evening for new entrants. In order 

to prepare for this evening and present Sackville as the great school it is, your child will be finishing 

early at 1.30pm. South Downs have informed us that there will be no early buses to Edenbridge so 

students who are unable to get home will be supervised by staff in school and should make their 

way to the canteen area at 1.30pm. 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that the following day, Friday 27th 

September 2013 will be an INSET day when we will be looking at the pace and progress of learning 

in our lessons.  A substantial number of year 11 students will be attending school on that day to 

prepare for their forthcoming GCSE English exam. 

 

This week, there will be a photographer in school together with some video footage being taken 

ahead of the open evening.  Please do let me know if you have any concerns about your child 

appearing in this. 

 

Should any existing parents wish to look around the school on Thursday evening they are more than 

welcome. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Street 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


